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June 2015 Technical Meeting

Why it’s important to have a SIS certified professional in your facility

Please join us in June for a discussion with Paul Gruhn, ISA Fellow, regarding the importance of having a
SIS Certified Professional in your facility. Please see Paul’s credentials below.

We Will Discuss:

ISA Fellow

Member of ISA 84 (SIS) & 101 (HMI) standards committees

Author of two ISA books

SIS Course developer and instructor for ISA

Developer of world’s first safety system modeling software (CaSSPack in 1994)
Director of ISA Safety & Security Division

Professional Engineer, registered in Texas

Member of the Control System Engineer P.E. exam team

ISA 84 Expert (and former CFSE)

Location: Nevin’s Brewing Company
12337 South Rt. 59, Plainfield, IL 60585
http://www.nevinsbrewing.com

Date & Time: Tuesday, June 23", 2015
5:00 PM Social Hour

6:00 PM Dinner

7:00 PM Presentation

Register: http://isawilldupage.org/event/june-2015-technical-meeting/

$15 Non-Members | $5 Member & Students
Social Hour Sponsored By: WESCO/Englewood Electric

Attend this seminar and receive 1.0 Professional Development Hours (PDH)



